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12 June 2017

Ms Anthrope
Fyi-request-5593-8baabd22 @request.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Anthrope

I refer to your request emailed to Police on 27 May 2017, in which you requested the following
information:

1. All preceding MOUs Agreements and Arrangements and Understandings to the MOU of June

2014.

2. Please provide the information and documentation relating to and justification for keeping
this information available for release for 30 years

3. Please provide the documentation which informs the officers upon employment and
throughout their employment of this or these MOUs Agreements Arrangements and
Understandings and the relevant section of the Collective Contract which informs employees

of these.

I have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982.

Question 1:

Please find attached four versions of the MOU with the Police Complaints Authority that were
current between 2006 and 2012. The list below contains the dates that amendments were made to
the MOU in the document’s name as well as information about the amendments that were made to

that version.

e Police Complaints Authority MOU — 10 Jan 2008: First published version.

¢ Police Complaints Authority MOU — 13 March 2008: Restoring to old format so that the
document appears in separate pages and updated expiry date.

e Police Complaints Authority MOU — 20 May 2010: Edited content to enter editor's note
regarding reference of PCA mean IPCA.

e Police Complaints Authority MOU — 9 July 2010: Republished this document to incorporate
glossary function of 'PCA' edits.
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Question 2:

Police gain authority for retention and disposal of personal records from the Public Records Act
2005, in this case specifically from The NZ Police Disposal Authority (DA648) Section 4.1.1. | have
attached a copy of this section for your reference.

Question 3:

Please note that no documentation exists which links the MOU between the NZ Police and the IPCA
to your employment contract, terms or conditions as an individual employee of the NZ Police.
Instead the relationship between the IPCA and the NZ Police is set out in the Independent Police
Conduct Authority Act 1988 and is a statutory obligation that Police must adhere too.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to seek review by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Anna Jackson
National Manager Police Professional Conduct



